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Dear Partners,

We want to declare you that in the there were produced a mistake in the naming of the announcement placed on Achizitii.md for the Request for Proposal organized by NRC «2-years Framework Agreement for the provision of Vocational Trainings in Chisinau & North of the Republic of Moldova.» 
The period of the contract will be 14 Months but not 2 years as mentioned in the published name.

Thank you for understanding and appology for the inconvencies.
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